
The Governor’s Office of Crime Control & Prevention has announced the FY 2015 Edward J. 
Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant Notification of Funding Availability (NOFA).  Only 
one application may be submitted from our organization.  See details below: 
 
Website for Solicitation: 
http://www.goccp.maryland.gov/grants/2015/bjag/BJAG%20FY%202015%20NOFA.pdf 
 
Overview:  
Funding under the BJAG grant will focus on many different areas to address crime in Maryland. 
The program areas are:  
- law enforcement,  
- prosecution and court programs,  
- prevention and education programs,  
- corrections and community corrections,  
- drug treatment and enforcement,  
- crime victim and witness initiatives, and  
- planning, evaluation, and technology improvement programs.  
 
Eligibility: 
The following entities in Maryland are eligible to submit no more than one application for BJAG 
Funding:  
- State Government Agencies  
- Local Government Agencies  
- Non-Profit, Non-Governmental Victim Services Programs including Faith-Based and 
Community Organizations  
- Institutes of higher learning  
- State/local public and private entities  
 
* Again this year, GOCCP does not support continuation BJAG projects. 
 
Application Deadline: 
Online Submission Deadline: June 4, 2015, 3 pm  
Hardcopy Submission Deadline: June 11, 2015, 3 pm 
 
Amount of Grant: Not given 
 
Length of Award: Funding Cycle - Commencement of awards funded under the BJAG Program 
for FY 2015 will begin October 1, 2015 and end on September 30, 2016. Funds are paid on a 
reimbursable basis. 
 
Match Requirement:  
There is no match required for this funding source. 
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